
Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care 
Fort Myers 

October Newsletter, 2018 
 

 

 

Happy Fall and Happy Halloween to all our families at Bobbie 
Noonans. We are so excited for the events and activities that we 
have planned for the months of October and November, and we 
can’t wait for that first cold front to arrive. 
 

 

October 8th 
Columbus Day, We will be open.  
 

Oct. 1st through Oct. 12th 
The Salvation Army Food Drive.  Please help us help the less fortunate in our 
community. The need is great! Please see the Salvation Army flyer for a list of the 
canned and boxed food items that we are looking for.     
 
 

October 18th and 19th 
We are always excited to have the Fire Department here! The firemen will put on a play 
about fire safety and they will bring a Fire truck.  
 

October 26th 
We are so fortunate the Lions Club will be here on Friday morning to perform free vision 
and hearing tests. Please fill out the consent form for your child to participate. 
 

Wednesday, October 31st 
Halloween Party and our fifth   annual “Trunk or Treat” We are so exited; last year was 
so much fun!!!  All children may attend Wednesday morning for the Halloween Party. 
Special treats are welcome, but please remember our all-natural policy. We also ask that 
you dress your child in an appropriate costume (Scary costumes, and weapons swords 
etc.  Are not allowed). Please feel free to stop by the office if you have any questions. Our 
Young Junior teachers are heading up the Trunk or Treat event. A special note will be 
going out, we hope you can participate!!!!  
 
 



November 6th, 7th and 8th 
Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care Fall School Portraits will be taken by Hawkins and 
Halgrim Portrait Purveyors. 
 
 
 

 
 
November 20th and 21st.……..…….. Thanksgiving Pow-Wows 
November 22nd ………………………..Thanksgiving School Closed 
November 23rd  Friday School Closed, have a great weekend. 
December 15th…………………….”Santa’s Workshop” Save the Date 
 
Please remember tuition is payable in advance. Tuition is due 
on the first day of attendance for all payments. Don’t forget we 
know offer Tuition Express. 
 
Please remember our all natural food policy, with many holiday 
parties just around the corner, PLEASE REMEMBER, NO 
CANDY, COOKIES, CUPCAKES, ETC. WE LOVE ALL 
NATURAL FROZEN YOGURT, FRUIT, VEGTABLES, and 
CHEESE and CRACKERS, PLEASE STOP BY THE OFFICE 
OR YOUR HOMEROOM TEACHER FOR MORE IDEAS.  WE 
WOULD FEEL TERRIBLE IF YOUR CHILD BROUGHT 
SOMETHING IN THAT WE COULD NOT SERVE!  
             

Thank you, 
 
                                                                                           Mrs. Diane 
 
 


